
     Office of Marriage and Family Life 

              Diocese of Palm Beach 
 

April 7, 2015       

 

Dear Parents, 

 
All Saints Catholic School will be hosting Leading & Loving, a program for parents who have young children 

from birth through fifth grade, developed by Family Honor, Inc.  Since 1988, Family Honor has provided and 

promoted a family-centered Catholic approach to chastity education.  Leading & Loving offers a unique 

opportunity for parents to think through challenging issues and learn specific techniques  for “empowered 

parenting.”   

 

We strongly encourage you to register for the Leading & Loving program and here are the reasons why! 

 

Through Leading & Loving, PARENTS: 

 Are empowered to become strong role models in teaching their children the answers to life’s most 

important questions, like “Who am I?” and “What is my life for?” 

 Learn the meaning of real love and receive tips on how to speak to their children about chastity in age-

appropriate ways. 

 Are better prepared to answer some of their children’s most challenging questions – all while cultivating 

virtue in their children and growing a joyful, faith-filled family.   
 

Here is what one parent most liked about the program: “The thought process towards the theme  

of  faith-based sexuality education was entirely new to me.  I now have a million ideas of how to  

present information; some that hadn’t dawned on me.” 

 

We chose this program from Family Honor because it empowers parents to be the first and best teachers of their 

children. Family Honor strives to serve parents by helping build bridges of communication between you and 

your children. 

 

Family Honor’s Leading & Loving program is a six-module presentation that will be given by trained 

volunteers from the Diocese of Palm Beach Office of Marriage & Family Life.  The program will be held at All 

Saints School Gymnasium on Friday June 26, 2015 from 7 PM to 9 PM and Saturday, June 27, 2015 from 9 AM 

to 3 PM.  Each session is for parents only.  Cost including materials and meals (snacks on Friday and Saturday 

and lunch on Saturday) is $35 per family. 

 

Deadline for registering is Friday, June 5, 2015.  

Space is limited, so register online now at www.diocesepb.org/LeadingandLoving   
 

Please call the Office of Marriage & Family Life at 561-775-9557 if you have any questions about the  program. 

We look forward to seeing you at the Leading & Loving program! 

 

Sincerely in Christ, 
 

 
Cathy Loh,        Jill Broz 
Office of Marriage & Family Life    Principal, ASC 

http://www.diocesepb.org/LeadingandLoving

